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Brothers and Sisters, 
Local 97’s tentative agreement with National Grid has been ratified and will be in effect for four years, 
expiring 4/3/2027. I am extremely proud of this agreement and the benefits it brings to our 
members. Thank you to all members, officers, and staff for your dedication and work throughout 
negotiations. Together, we will continue to build a strong foundation for the future of this union.  
 
In Solidarity, 
 
 
 
Michael Shelby 
President/ Business Manager 
IBEW Local 97 
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